
 

 
 

 

COMSTOCK BUILDING COMMITTEE 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

October 6, 2014 

 

 

Present: Bill Brautigam, Bruce Hampson, Dave Hapke, Steve Pierce, John Savarese and Judy 

Zucker 

Absent: Richard Creeth, Mark Ketley and Jim Saxe     

Also present: Rusty Malik (Quisenberry Arcari); Ty Tregellas and Susan Scholler (Turner); 

Lizabeth Doty and Cathy Pierce (until 5:45 p.m.)  

 

Chairman Judy Zucker opened the meeting at 5:10 p.m. 

 

The minutes of the September 15, 2014 meeting were approved as distributed.  

 

The group discussed items brought up by Turner, by Bruce Hampson and by John Savarese 

upon review of the construction documents.  

 

Ty Tregellas explained that BVH will review the construction documents and submit their 

comments. 

 

The budget control report and bid alternates were topics deferred until a subsequent building 

committee meeting.  

 

Judy Zucker reported that Cardno ATC had submitted the PCB Abatement and Remediation 

Plan (PARP) to the CT DEEP and the EPA for review on September 17, 2014. 

 

Ty Tregellas reviewed the results of the asbestos survey in the boiler room reported by Cardno 

ATC on September 22, 2014.   

 

The next meetings of the building committee were tentatively scheduled for Mondays, October 

20 and October 27, at 2 p.m.    

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Judy Zucker, Secretary pro-tem 


